
As a US citizen and Oregon resident and voter, I strongly support HB 2927-passing the National Popular 
Vote Interstate Compact [NPVIC]. 
I believe that the most important election in our country should be decided, as other elections are, 
based on the principle of ‘one person, one vote'. 
With this change to the way electoral college votes are cast we can insure a democratic outcome to our 
presidential elections.  I fail to see any benefits of maintaining the current statewide ‘winner take all’ 
method which allows for the possibility of the candidate with potentially many millions of fewer votes 
winning the presidential election. 
 
This is a matter clearly assigned to state legislators by our constitution.  Please do not shirk your 
constitutional duties, pass HB 2927 (and NOT SB 825) and put our country another step along the path in 
advancing to our ideal, democratic principles.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
William Towery 
17310 Canyon Drive  
Lake Oswego, OR 97034 
971 563 5432 

 


